
 
 

Reapplying to UCAS for 2024 Entry  

Check course choice: 
Check with your chosen universities that you have met their minimum entry requirements. If you 
are applying to do resits, check they will accept these and if the requested grades will remain the 
same or will be higher. 
 

UCAS Apply: 
• Register using school buzzwords:   staidans2024 or stjohnfisher2024 
• If you are re-sitting exams, please note: 

o Enter the grade(s) already gained in August 2023 
o Add the institution code for your resits, e.g., for the Associated Sixth Form, centre number 

48239   
o Add course dates for resits of September 2023 to June 2024 
o Tick studying part time 
o Add in the subjects you are resitting with a date of August 2024 and grade as pending 

 

References: 
Please email the Sixth Form office at either St. Aidan’s or St John Fisher to let them know that you 
are reapplying and contact your Senior Tutor to request a reference for you. It would be helpful to 
detail within this email anything significant that you have done since your last UCAS application 
together with your plans for your gap year. Send this to: 

 

Mrs Roberts, Sixth Form Administrator at St. Aidan’s on associatedsixthform@staidans.co.uk 
or 

Mrs Mackinnon, Sixth Form Administrator at St John Fisher 6thform@sjfchs.org.uk 
 

Book a careers appointment: 
We can offer you one appointment to help with course/university choices and offer advice on 
your personal statement – please bring a hard copy of your UCAS application form to your 
appointment. 
 

Deadlines: 

You must adhere to the school’s UCAS deadlines and submit a completed hard copy of both your 
UCAS form and application cover sheet (available on the school website) to the Careers 
Department to ensure your application is processed.  
 

Music Conservatoires   22nd Sept 

Oxbridge, Medics, Vets, Dentists  29th Sept 

All other UCAS/UCAS Conservatoires 20th Oct  

Art Foundation Diplomas   24th Nov 
 

Reapplying to offers: 
Use your UCAS hub to keep up to date with and reply to offers. Please keep to all deadlines. 
 

Student Finance: 
Applications usually open in February and you need to apply by 31st May. 
 

 

Keep in touch and let us know how you get on - Good luck!  
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